
Mr. John Jones 
Landfill Manager 
Greenstar North East Ltd. 
Knockharleq Landfill 
Knockharleq 
Kentstown 
CO Meath 

04/07/201 1 Reg. No. WO 136-03 

Re: Waste Licence- Greenstar Holdings Limited, for a facility located at Knockharley 
Landfill, Knockharley, Navan. (Includes Townlands of Tuiterath & Flemingstown), 
Co. Meath. 

Dear Mr. Jones, 

I refer to your waste licence review application, reference number WO146-03, in 
respect of the above referenced facility which was withdrawn on 29/06/20 1 1. 1 refer in 
particular to your application dated 18/03/201 1 for a part refund in accordance with 
Article 45( 1 )  of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations of the fee payable to 
the Agency in respect of the above referenced application. 

Having regard to the Article 45(1) of the Regulations and the fact that no 
recommendation or decision on the licence application had been reached prior to your 
request to withdraw the application, the Agency has decided that it would not be just 
and reasonable to require the payment in full of the application fee. 

I am to advise that the Agency has decided to grant a refund of 50% of the application 
fee i.e. € 15.500. 

Arrangements are being made to have a cheque for €15,500 forwarded to you in due 
course. 

Should you decide to apply for a review of your existing licence WO146-02, the 
Agency has decided to grant you a 50% waiver of the fee payable. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maire Buckley 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


